
 

 

 

 

 

Friday, September 30, 2022 
 

Orange Shirt Day: 

– Attention, Rebels! Today is the National Day for Truth and Reconciliation – also known as Orange 

Shirt Day. 

– Orange pins and/or bracelets were made available in first period; extra bracelets are at the front, 

main doors.  

– Students with a first-period study period are asked to please pick up an orange ribbon from 

Academic Resource. 

– Thank you for recognizing this important day with us. 

 

College & University Bound: 

– Attention all Grade 12 students planning on applying to college or university for the fall of 2023. 

Guidance is hosting a “Destinations: College Bound Research Tutorial” on Thursday, October 6 and 

hosting the college fair on Thursday, October 13. 

– Later in October, Guidance is hosting a “Destinations: University Bound Research Tutorial” on 

Wednesday, October 12th followed by the University Fair on Tuesday, October 18th. 

– Fill out the Google Form posted in the Classwork under the College and University tab on the 

Grade 12 Guidance Hub to attend. 

 

 

Student Tutors: 

– Attention Grade 12 students! The Guidance department is looking for student tutors in Math, 

Science and French. 

– If you are strong student and enjoy working with people, please see Mrs. Cole in Guidance to learn 

more about PPHS Tutoring opportunities. 
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